
 

Ty K. Wyman 

Admitted in Oregon and Washington 

twyman@dunncarney.com 

Direct 503.417.5478 

 

851 SW Sixth Ave., Suite 1500 Portland, OR 97204-1357 Main 503.224.6440 Fax 503.224.7324 DunnCarney.com 

Dunn Carney Allen Higgins & Tongue LLP| Member of Meritas Law Firms Worldwide   Meritas.org 

 
DCAPDX\3938447.v1 

September 3, 2021 

Via Email:  LUP-submittals@multco.us  
 
Land Use Planning Division 
Multnomah County 
1600 SE 190th Avenue, Suite 116 
Portland, OR 97233 

 

 

 

Re: Application for Lot of Record Verification and Habitable Dwelling 
41029 Louden Road, Corbett 
Tax Lot:  1S5E06 -00700 
Our File No.: PRI037.0001 

To Multnomah County Land Use Planning: 

With this letter, I am sending an application for processing through your department.  The 

application is for a Lot of Record Verification and Determination of a Habitable Dwelling, 

related to the property designated as: 

41029 SE Louden Road, Corbett Oregon 

Tax Lot No. 1S5E06-00700 

Property ID: R342776 

 

Enclosed is a completed Application form signed by the Applicants and Owners, Daniel and 

Jennifer Prince.  In support of the application, I am including 

Narrative statement in support; 

Exhibits 1-18; 

Declaration of Daniel Prince and Jennifer Prince, submitted as Exhibit 16. 

 

There is a fee of $2163.00 due for this application, according to the Pre-Filing Meeting notes 

in PF-2021-14443.  Please confirm that is the correct amount for our application and let us 

know how we can make payment of the application fees. 

I am representing the applicants, and request that I be sent any and all communications  

  

Exhibit A.2
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related to this application. My contact information can be found at the top of this letter. 

Thank you for your attention to this application. 

Sincerely, 

Ty K. Wyman 

TKW:tch 

cc: Daniel and Jennifer Prince (via email) 
 


